
  

TOWN OF EAST WINDSOR 
PLANNING & ZONING DEPARTMENT 
11 RYE STREET, P.O. BOX 389 

BROAD BROOK, CT 06016 

PHONE: (860) 623-6030 FAX: (860) 623-4798 
 

 

 

MEMORANDUM 

 

TO:  Joanne Slater, Town Clerk 

 

FROM: Peg Hoffman – for Elderly Commission   

 

DATE: October 19, 2017 

 

SUBJECT: Cancellation of Elderly Commission  

  Meeting Scheduled for October 23, 2017  

  CHANGE OF LOCATION 
 

   

 

Please be advised that the Elderly Commission Meeting scheduled for 5:30 p.m. 

on Monday, October 23, 2017 has been cancelled at the Town Hall; meeting has 

been relocated to the EAST WINDSOR HOUSING AUTHORITY 

PARK HILL COMMUNITY ROOM, 

PARK HILL DRIVE, 

Broad Brook, CT. 

 
Meetings for the Elderly Commission will resume in 2018. 

 
 

 

 

 

   

  

 

 



  

 

 


